
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

Macmillan Event - non-uniform  

Friday 24th September  

 

Y4 Standon Bowers Information 

Evening  

Monday 27th September  

 

School Photos 

Wednesday 29th September  

 

Flu Vaccine  

Monday 29th November  

 

 

 

 

October Half-Term  

25th October - 29th October  

 

Christmas  Break  

20th December - 3rd January  

 

February Half-Term  

21st February - 25th February  

 

Easter Break  

11th April - 22nd April  

 

May Half-Term  

30th May - 3rd June  

 

May Day  

Monday 2nd May  

 

Inset Day  

Monday 6th June  

 

Summer Break  

22nd July - 2nd September   

 

 

 

 

10th September 2021 

Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Photographs 

On Wednesday 29
th

 September Tempest           

photographers will be in school taking individual 

and school sibling photos.  Unfortunately under 

the Covid restrictions siblings who do not attend 

Kingsfield (younger or older than Kingfield school 

age) cannot be taken. 

In addition, on Monday 4th October The Biddulph 

Chronicle will be taking a class photograph of our 

Reception children to be published in the local 

newsletter.  If you do not wish for your child’s   

photo to be taken please let the class teacher 

know.  

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars  96.67%     Busy Bees 100%   

Terrific Tigers 88.64%      Charming Cheetahs 98.68% 

Perfect Panthers 92.59%            Learning Lions  98.15% 

Super Squirrels 93.92%  Brilliant Badgers 95.00%  

 Wise Owls 100%        

The winners for last week are Busy Bees and Wise Owls. - 

Well done! 

 This weeks Whole School Attendance is 95.74%  

Welcome Meetings 

It was lovely to see parents in school this week and we hope those who were able to       

attend found both the content and experience of being in school useful.  The information 

shared during these meetings is now available on the website by selecting the children tab 

and then the child’s class from the drop down menu. 

Volunteers 

We would like to begin recruiting volunteers to help in classes.  If this is something you would like to 

get involved with and have some spare time, we would really value your support.  

If you would like more information please contact the office or talk to Mrs Tomlinson. 

Year 4 Standon Bowers Trip 

We are thrilled to have secured a two night   

residential visit for our Year 4 pupils to attend at 

Standon Bowers.   

To provide more detail about this we would 

welcome parents of Y4 Brilliant Badgers to an 

information session on 27/09/21 at 3.30pm and 

then later at 5.00pm.  

 

Also follow us on Facebook @kingsfieldfirstschool 

A Special Thanks 

Mrs Holloway retired this week from being one of our 

cooks.  She has dedicated many of her working years 

to Kingsfield by both cleaning and being a cook and 

she will be missed greatly by all children and staff. 

We all wish Mrs Holloway the very best of wishes, as 

she hangs up her apron and enjoys a well-deserved 

rest. 

 

National Teaching Assistant Day 

Yesterday was National Teaching Assistant Day 

and Kingsfield is privileged to have such a        

dedicated team of teaching assistants.  A huge 

show of thanks and appreciation goes to Mrs 

Spencer, Mr Bailey, Miss Matthews, Miss Hill, 

Miss Sveikutis, Miss Edge, Mrs Rutter, Mrs       

Stevens, Mrs Berrisford, Miss Moulton, Mrs    

Sawdon, Mrs Cleaver and Mrs Cliffe.   

We are so happy to have 

an amazing reading 

chair for our outdoor 

area—it’s fabulous.   

Thank you to Mr Barber, 

one of our Reception 

Parents  for supply and 

making this for us. 

 



School Council 

Our newly voted in school council class reps are:- 

Olivia Peake, Isabelle Barber, Ryan Antrobus, Fearne Harbey, Isaac 

Whalley, Violet Matthews, Lucas Antrobus, Matthew Merrill and Jacob 

Stanway 

They met for their first meeting this week led by Miss Mohring and dis-

cussed their role, agenda items and 

the recruitment process of the Head 

boy and Head Girl. 

   

KINGSFIELD AWARDS     

Star of the week 

 Little Ladybirds - Oscar Atkinson 

 Clever Caterpillars - Harley Tuttle 

 Busy Bees - Oliver Williams  

 Terrific Tigers - George Cashmore  

 Charming Cheetahs - Dre Zake  

 Perfect Panthers - Mia Stanway 

 Learning Lions - Louis Carr 

 Super Squirrels - Joshua Walley  

 Wise Owls - Kadie Fitzpatrick 

 Brilliant Badgers - Grace Noakes 
                 

Rainbow Reader 

     Terrific Tigers - Amelia Sutton 

 Charming Cheetahs - Frankie Aspey 

 Perfect Panthers - Mason Higgs 

 Learning Lions - Marcus Owen-  

 Cordwell 

 Super Squirrels - Alanah McGregor 

 Wise Owls - Pippa Clulow 

 Brilliant Badgers - Corey Porter 

Phonics Superhero 

 Terrific Tigers - Jack Mountford 

 Charming Cheetahs - Charlotte Martin 

 Perfect Panthers - Poppy Harry  

 Learning Lions - Reggie Casewell  

TT Rock Star 

 Super Squirrels - Maisy Hancock 

 Wise Owls - James Ratcliffe 

 Brilliant Badgers - Anthony Hazell 

Macmillian Cake Sale 

Don’t forget that on Friday 24th September we 

are supporting the Macmillan Coffee Morning by 

holding a non-uniform day. Children can come to 

school wearing the Macmillan colours of green 

purple or white.  

Any donations can be made via our JustGiving page: 

Kingsfield First is fundraising for Macmillan Cancer Support 

(justgiving.com)  

Middle School Open Evening 

Whilst it seems a long way off, it is now time for the children and parents of Year 
4 to begin to consider which Middle School to attend next year.  To support this 
decision process both Middle Schools will be holding open evening for your to 

attend. 

Woodhouse takes place on Tuesday 19th October at 6pm and James Bateman’s 
is on Saturday 16th October.  

Theme of the week 

 

School Meals 

We are on week 1 of the lunch menu next 

week. 

Cauliflowers Cards 

You will have received a letter via email explaining all about the   

Cauliflower cards, or alternatively see the home page on the website 

for this information.  

These cards always prove to be a popular, don’t miss out, the return 

deadline is Monday 1st November.  To get started your child will 

have come home today with the design sheet and order form, so 

enjoy getting creative! 

Clubs 

We are currently securing some clubs for children to start 

getting involved in, more information will be coming 

soon. 

On Gold! 

We have children who have been award GOLD this 

week for their amazing work effort. 

We done to Maisy Hancock, Lacie Wysoczan & Abigail 

Findlay 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/kingsfield-first3
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/kingsfield-first3

